
HOUSING NEEDS REPORT
GREATER TERRACE

REPORT RELEASE AND INFORMATION SESSION
The City of Terrace and Regional District of 
Kitimat-Stikine have partnered together to 
complete a housing needs report for the Greater 
Terrace Area, including the City of Terrace and 
Electoral Areas E and C of the Regional District. The 
report contains information on current housing 
needs, projected community growth in terms of 
population and households, and future housing 
need over the next five years from 2020 to 2025.

This event is an opportunity for community 
members, non-profits, and housing stakeholders to 
engage directly with the project team and ask any 
questions about the findings and trends observed 
across the region.

Please join us for the public launch of 
the findings of the report!

Session One:
Wednesday, February 3, 7-8:30 pm
Register at: greaterterracehousingfeb3.eventbrite.ca 

Session Two:
Thursday, February 4, 2-3:30 pm
Register at: greaterterracehousingfeb4.eventbrite.ca 


